# MERIDIAN CUSD 101 2016-17 AMENDED BUDGET HEARING MINUTES TUESDAY, JUNE 20, 2017

### **CALL TO ORDER**

The 2016-17 Amended Public Budget Hearing of the Meridian CUSD #101 Board of Education was called to order at 5:45 p.m. by President, Mike Hileman.

#### **ROLL CALL**

Members present included President – Mike Hileman, Vice President - Justin Crain, Secretary - Charlotte Woods, & Scotty Henry. Also present: Spencer Byrd (Superintendent), Tony Rinella (7<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> Principal), David Terry (7<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> Behavior Intervention Specialist), and Randy Gardner (District Maintenance Director).

## **TESTIMONY REGARDING THE 2016-17 BUDGET**

Mr. Byrd (Superintendent) gave a brief report on the Amended budget for 2016-17.

### **PUBLIC COMMENTS**

No public comments at this time.

### **ADJOURNMENT 5:49 P.M.**

A motion was made by Charlotte Woods and seconded by Scotty Henry to adjourn the budget hearing.

Member Vote: AYES: 4 — Charlotte Woods, Justin Crain, Mike Hileman, & Scotty Henry; NAYS: 0; ABSENT: 3 — Melody Spaulding, Rebecca Word, & Connie Young-Hunt

**MOTION CARRIED** 

APPROVAL:	
President—Mike Hileman	Secretary—Charlotte Woods